
   

SAPC e-Note: SAPC Systems Back Online 
  

Dear Pharmacy Professional, 

  

Please be advised that all SAPC systems are now restored and fully operational. 

  

We apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused.  

  

If you experience any technical issues, please do not hesitate to contact SAPC 

at customercare@sapc.za.org. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Vincent Tlala 

Registrar/CEO 
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